
 
 

 

CHR/BAP 
 
24th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the government announcement this week regarding the end of Plan B measures in 
England, the staggered end to the day for Years 7 to 10, which was introduced as part of the 
school’s COVID restrictions, will come to an end and, from Monday 31st January 2022, all 
students in these year groups will finish school at 3:00 pm. 
 
In order to avoid increased congestions outside school at this time, may I politely remind you 
that the school car park is for campus staff and agreed visitors only. I would ask that 
parents/carers do not use it unless your child has a parking permit for disabled access. We 
must minimise the risks to our children, and it is, therefore, necessary for us to restrict the 
amount of vehicular access to the school grounds when students are leaving the premises. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mrs C Handy-Rivett  
Acting Headteacher  


